
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 12:39 PM 
To: Goldrick, Jeanne Anne  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Traffic concerns at 307 Fanshawe Park Road 

  

Hello, City Council and Mayor Holder,road 

On September 23, the PEC met for a second time regarding an intense infill project at 307 
Fanshawe Park Road East (42 units with 63 parking spaces). Some confusion arose with 
regard to the access to Fanshawe. Residents heading east on Fanshawe will be able to turn 
into the property and those who wish to head east from the porperty will have no difficulty. 
However, if you are heading west and wish access to the property, you have to make a u-
turn at the light-controlled intersection of Hastings/Jennifer & Fanshawe. It you wish to exit 
the property to go west, you have to travel east on Fanshawe to the uncontrolled 

intersection of Hastings Drive (east end) and Fanshawe and make a u-turn. 

This creates a a very dangerous situation, not only for motorised vehicles, but also for 
pedestrians trying to cross a 4 plus turn lanes highway. It would be better for the 
development to have fewer units which in turn would reduce the number of vehicles needing 
to make the above decisions.  

Thank you, 

John Goldrick, 

1261 Hastings Drive, 

London 

 


